
To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Mark Wells.  

I’m a Business Agent for UA Local 26 Plumbers and 

Pipefitters of Western Washington. 

I support the construction of the Methanol Plant mostly 

because of the large number of family wage jobs it will 

create, both during the construction phase and many more 

permanent jobs to operate and maintain the plant after it’s 

built.  

It will also generate much needed tax revenue.  

Science has shown numerous times that this plant is a 

green project. Much greener than outsourcing this work to 

another country and ignoring the pollution because of the 

lack of regulations. Built in WA, it will meet all guidelines, 

create products we badly need in a much safer way 

without the pollution. 

The permit for this project needs to be issued asap. Any 

other decision would be simply hypocritical.  

Regards, 

Mark Wells 


